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In an extraordinary plenary session held today, members of the Formentera Council (CiF)
unanimously agreed to launch a new negotiation effort with the Eivissa administration, the
Eivissa nautical club and the Balearic port authority (APB) in an attempt to forestall the
Formentera landing’s relocation within the Vila port. According to CiF community involvement
councillor Sònia Cardona, the session also brought approval for a proposal to “seek legal
counsel (either internal or third-party) to properly and successfully defend Formentera’s
objection to the landing location change.”

  

Further, Councillor Cardona reported, “the plenary members will send and make public the Mani
fest
drafted and unanimously adopted by the Consell d’Entitats [Formentera’s council of local
community leaders]. In a statement addressed to the Eivissa town hall, the Eivissa Council,
Formentera’s representative in the Balearic parliament, all the political parties with seats in
parliament, the people’s ombudsman, the Ministry of Public Works and Transport and the
president of Spain, the Consell explains its objection to the Eivissa-Formentera landing move.
She thanked all the political parties for their unanimous support of the measure and quoted the
Manifest: “
IF WE JOIN FORCES
, individuals, associations, political groups and the local Formentera government, we can reach
our goal:
KEEP THE LANDING WHERE IT IS
.”
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